
              
 
 
 

WELCOME FROM THE 
ST. AGNES ACADEMY-ST. DOMINIC SCHOOL 

TECHNOLOGY DEPARTMENT 
 

2018-2019 MARKS OUR 16TH YEAR OF 1:1 COMPUTING 
 

We are proud to have received the 
Apple Distinguished School Award 

for the 11th year in a row. 
 
 

2018-19 Laptop Distribution & Orientation 
 

*All NEW students grades 7 & 8 
 
 

Monday, August 13, 2018 
At 6:00 p.m. (following Back-to-School Night) 

In the Distance Learning Center  
 

Bring computers on the first full day of school,  
Friday, August 17. 

 
 

*Previously not enrolled at SAA-SDS 
 
 
 


